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Re: Detroit News eEdition Article

3 messages

julie granthen <granthen1@att.net> Mon, Jul 27, 2020 at 11:00 AM
To: Maureen Gentry <gentrym@rochesterhills.org>

Van Hoosen Dairy Barn seeking original blocks for repairs

As part of the renovation of the Van Hoosen Dairy Barn, the historic Rochester Hills Museum is seeking glazed
block for restorationand repairs. Manufactured by the National Fire Proofing Company, the brown glazed
blocks are referred 1o as Natco Hollow tiles that measura 16" ¥ 8” x 87, Though ona of the Van Hoosen Bams
was featured in an ad for the block in 1915, the original comparny no longer exists. “We want our renovation to
be accurate and we want to use original black - whether another farm has a supply or if we can salvage them
from another building. We will pick them up if someone can let us know of a supply - we will take any amount
we can get,” said museum manager Patrick McKay in a press release. To contact the museum, cal 248-841-
2671 or email rhmuseum@rochesterhills.org.

Vian Hoosen Dairy Farm

Yes, it was just a short blurb.

Stay safe! Julie
On Monday, July 27, 2020, 09:13:02 AM EDT, Maureen Gentry <gentrym@rochesterhills.org> wrote:

Hi Julie!!
Hope all is well. | don't think | could get to this correctly. It was really small and | don't know if it had to be opened?
Thanks!

Maureen Gentry

Planning and Economic Development
City of Rochester Hills

1000 Rochester Hills Dr.

Rochester Hills, MI 48309

(248) 841-2575
gentrym@rochesterhills.org
www.rochesterhills.org

On Fri, Jul 24, 2020 at 11:33 AM <granthen1@att.net> wrote:

granthen1@att.net sent you this article.

Comment:
Perhaps the HDC/HDSC folks would be interested in this article.
Friday, July 24, 2020
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Wan Hoosen Dairy Farm
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Van Hoosen Dairy Barn seeking original blocks for repairs

As part of the renovation of the Van Hoosen Dairy Barn, the historic Rochester Hills Museum is seeking glazed
block for restoration and repairs. Manufactured by the National Fire Proofing Company, the brown glazed
blocks are referred to as Natco Hollow tiles that measure 16" x 8” x 8°. Though one of the Van Hoosen Bamns
was featured in an ad for the block in 1915, the original company no longer exists. “We want our renovation to
be accurate and we want to use original block - whether another farm has a supply or if we can salvage them
from another building. We will pick them up if someone can let us know of a supply - we will take any amount
we can get,” said museum manager Patrick McKay in a press release. To contact the museum, cal 248-841-
2671 ar email rhmuseum@rochesterhills.org.
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